
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s Message 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I will be writing to you separately next week to keep you updated 
with our safeguarding arrangements, we review these procedures 
every 6 months. 
 
Next week sees the trip to the Hippodrome Theatre to See Dick 
Whittingham so hopefully that should be a lot of fun. The coach leave 
school at 5.50pm so please arrive promptly. 
 
Unfortunately, we were unsuccessful in our bid for a new Time for 
Twos Nursery so we are now in consultation with the Local Authority 
on what to do with the old Caretaker’s House. I will keep you 
informed. 
 
Please make sure your child has the correct equipment in school at 
all times and please sign the pupil planners every time you hear your 
child read at home (every night hopefully).  
 
I must also remind parents that dogs are not permitted on the site in 
any circumstances even if they are in your arms. Some pupils are 
allergic to pet hair or may just be afraid of dogs. So please ensure you 
do not bring them on to the school grounds.  
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Diary Dates  
 
19.01.2017 - Dick Whittington 
          Theatre Trip 
 
15.02.2017 - Year 5 - Ormiston Forge - 
  Food Tech Lesson  
  (Info to follow) 
 
17.02.2017 - Children Break Up 
 
20.02.2017 - 24.02.2017 - Half Term 
 
27.02.2017 - Children back to School 
 
23.03.2017 - Class / Group Photo’s  
 
24.03.2017 - EYFS - Mother’s Day 
          Assembly 
 
30.03.2017 - Parents Evening 
 

Students of the Week w/c 9th Jan 2017 
 

Year 1 - Olivia W, Tiarni M 
Year 2 - Cassie M, Harley S, Angel SK 
Year 3 - Millie-Mai P, Jordan G 
Year 4 - Tyrell L, Annie R 
Year 5 - Sienna G, Elliemay B 
Year 6 - Lucy F, Constance J 

Could we please remind parents that 
children need their full PE kits in School 

every week.  
PE is part of the national curriculum and 

children must take part with correct 
uniform. 



 

WOW MOMENTS 
Has your child done something special, won 

an award, achieved something outside of 
school, or had a recent party or event? 

 
If so ring the school office and tell everyone 

about it here. It’s free and good news is 
always the best kind. 

 Pupil Premium 
Application forms are available in 

school if you feel that you are eligible 
for this funding for your child. 

Please see the school office or Mr 
Rawlings for details. 

The Little Plumbing Co. 
 

For all your plumbing & 
heating needs,  

Quick response and reliable 
service. 

 
Please call 01384 451930 or 

07985719120 
 

 Please could we remind parents 
to be considerate to residents 
when parking around school. 

Need a Childminder? 
 

Rated Good by OFSTED in 2016
Full and part time spaces 

Offering School and Nursery 
Pick up and drop off 

Term Time or All Year 
For further information please 
call Michelle on 07866231793

 Inhalers 
 

Please ensure your child has 2 
Inhalers (in date) in School 


